NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

POLITICAL VICTORY FUND

11250 Waples Mill Road Fairfax, Virginia 22030



Chris W. Cox Chairman

September 25, 2018

The Honorable Mike Dunleavy P.O. Box 190251 Anchorage, AK 99519

Dear Senator Dunleavy,

On behalf of our six million members across the country, I am pleased to announce your "A" rating and endorsement in the November election for governor. This endorsement is a reflection of your proven record of support for our Second Amendment freedoms.

As a state Senator, you worked to protect law-abiding gun owners and further advance Alaskans' right to self-defense. In particular, you co-sponsored legislation to eliminate certain "gun-free zones," thus allowing law-abiding Alaskans additional options to protect themselves and their families.

Congratulations on your "A" rating and endorsement and thank you for your consistent support of our Second Amendment rights. We deeply appreciate your strong defense of our freedoms. Best of luck with your campaign, and we look forward to our continued relationship to advance and protect the rights of Alaska's law-abiding gun owners and sportsmen.

Sincerely,

Chris W. Cox

Ch w. Cox